
 

 
 
 
September 28, 2021 
 
 
Dr. Bob Lawson, Superintendent 
Henderson County Schools 
1805 Second Street 
Henderson, Kentucky 42420 
 
 
RE: Henderson County Schools - Central Academy Fire Alarm Replacement 
 RBS 20061 
 
 
Dear Dr. Lawson, 
 
As you are aware, bids were received on September 23rd for the above referenced project. 
 
RBS Design Group is of the opinion that the Henderson County Board of Education should 
accept the low bid submitted by Premier Electric, in the amount of $85,000.00. 
 
Upon your approval of the bid, the revised BG-1 and the proposed contract with Premier 
Electric, we will upload all necessary documentation to the Department of Education for 
their review and approval.   
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact our office. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
RBS DESIGN GROUP, P.S.C. 
 
 
 
Craig Thomas, Architect 


